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North Central District Health Department regretfully announces three new deaths in Shelby County due 

to complications from the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). Fifty-seven new lab-confirmed cases in Shelby 

and Spencer Counties; increasing the district case count to 519. Forty-five individuals monitored by North 

Central District have been released from isolation. 

 

Shelby County, KY – Shelby has had three new COVID-19 related deaths, all elderly females with underlying 

medical conditions; our hearts and prayers go out to their family and friends. 

 

North Central District Health Department has fifty-seven new cases that tested positive for the Novel 

Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

 

• Spencer County 

o 1 adult Caucasian female in self-isolation at home. 

o 2 adult Caucasian males in self-isolation at home. 

• Shelby County 

o 2 adult Caucasian females in self-isolation at home. 

o 3 adult Hispanic males in self-isolation at home. 

o 2 adult Hispanic females in self-isolation at home. 

o 1 adult Caucasian male in self-isolation at home. 

o 1 adult Caucasian female who was under medical care 

o 45 residents at Masonic Homes of Shelbyville. 

▪ 1 elderly African American female under medical care 

▪ 1 elderly African American male under medical care 

▪ 31 elderly Caucasian females under medical care 

▪ 12 elderly Caucasian males under medical care 

North Central District released forty-five individuals from isolation; thirty-eight from Shelby County, three from 

Spencer County, two from Trimble County, and two from Henry County who monitored their symptoms and 

complied with a self-isolation agreement with the Health Department. 

 

“North Central District is working with the Department of Public Health and two congregate settings to mitigate 

the spread of the virus within those facilities”, said Roanya Rice, Public Health Director of NCDHD     
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*Numbers are reported by zip code which may cause 
some number movement between counties. 
 

For additional information please contact Tony Millet 
at (502) 221-1795 or  www.ncdhd.com    
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